
Bennett Engineering Services and Y&C Transportation Consultants 

have Merged 

January 1, 2023

We are pleased to announce that Bennett Engineering Services + Y&C Transportation Consultants 
(Bennett+Y&C) have merged our practices effective January 1, 2023. 

Bennett+Y&C takes pride in finding innovative and cost-effective engineering solutions to important 
infrastructure projects: 

• Transportation

• Traffic Engineering

• Water & Wastewater

• Hydraulics & Hydrology

• Site Development

• Parks & Recreation

• City & District Engineering

• Funding

Together, we will maintain our Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) and Small Business 
Enterprise (SBE) certifications. 

The firms also complement each other in geography with Roseville, Sacramento, Fremont, and 
Milpitas office locations. Together the firm will provide services throughout California and Nevada. 

We continue with our goal to serve as your trusted engineering advisors and offer dedicated, highly 
experienced project managers who focus on being accessible and responsive to your needs. 

Link to original press release: 

https://ben-en.com/bennett-engineering-services-and-yc-transportation-consultants-have-merged/ 


